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NIOHC CL 04/2014  
 

To: Members and Observers of the IHO North Indian Ocean Hydrographic 
Commission (NIOHC) 

   
Subject:  3rd Plenary Meeting of the Regional Committee of United Nations 

Global Geospatial Information Management for Asia and the Pacific 
(UN-GGIM-AP) to be held in Bali, Indonesia on 10-12 November, 2014 

 
 

Dear Colleague, 

The IHO has extended an invitation to the 3rd Plenary Meeting of the Regional 
Committee of United Nations Global Geospatial Information Management for Asia 
and the Pacific (UN-GGIM-AP) to be held in Bali, Indonesia on 10-12 November, 
2014. 
 
The meeting will discuss “Disaster Management” and the sub theme of “Capacity 
Building”; the IHO believes that it would be beneficial to have a Member of the 
NIOHC attend the meeting. If any member state wishes to attend, please contact the 
UN-GGIM-AP directly.  
 
Further information can be found in Annex A. 

 
 
Rear Admiral Tom Karsten  
UK National Hydrographer and NIOHC Chairman  
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